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Dear Families,

As we approach the last few weeks of the school year we 
wish everyone a fantastic, healthy summer.

Please make timely preparations as soon as possible for your 
child’s needs. Physicals, immunizations, medication 
authorizations and supplies, need to be submitted by the first 
day of school, (if needed).   Your Pediatrician’s 
office will get very busy and appointments often take weeks to 
months please plan ahead.

This will avoid delays for your child to participate in gym, 
field trips, athletics, obtaining working papers and exclusion 
in some cases, exclusion from school without up-to-date immunizations.

All forms and information for every grade is available at the YPS Medical and Nursing Services Website at: https://www.yonkerspublicschools.org/domain/11077
All school nurse emails are listed at this site for you to email all forms directly.  This avoids potential loss of paperwork, and is faster and easier as we have transitioned to electronic medical records. 
We would like to avoid all paper transmissions in the future.
If any support is needed over the summer months, please call (914) 376-8226 so we can assist you.
Be well.

[image: ]Sincerely, 


Dr. Ammir Rabadi
Chief Medical Physician
(914) 376-8226
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